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Overview 
It’s been another great month for the ANCS 
PTCA! 

Dine Outs 
We are thrilled to say that the $1400 raised 
by the Your Pie Dine Out in December was 
matched by a generous donor.   

Bingo Night 
Bingo Night was a huge, sold-out success!  
We will present the actual amount raised at 
the March meeting. 

3rd/4th Friday Coffees 
We hosted a Meet and Greet with Matt Un-
derwood at this month’s EC coffee, and had 
a great turnout at the MC coffee. 

Mini Grants 
We are thrilled to say that we received 
many mini-grant applications, and awarded 
close to $5,000 as a result.   

Communication/Social Media 
We will continue make use of the school’s 
web site and social media pages on Face-
book.  Our Fundraising/Social Media Coordi-
nator, Rachel Ezzo, has been instrumental in 
this. 

Committees 
Our next big undertaking will be the school 
yearbook at the EC.  We have partnered 
with Tree Ring this year in an effort to 
streamline the process. We are paying a 
non-ANCS person to lay out the EC yearbook, 
with Kelley Klein and Leah Cauley oversee-
ing. 

Goals 
Increase PTCA membership 
Increase ANCS/PTCA volunteerism 
Increase PTCA awareness 
Secure committee chairs for 2018-2019 by the end of this school year 

Submitted by Hannah Beth Millman

Upcoming PTCA Events: 

Next Executive Board Meeting:   
Monday, February 26th at 
7:00pm. 

Next School-Wide PTCA Meet-
ing:  Tuesday, March 13th at 
7:00pm.  It will be held at the 
MC.  We are planning to really 
push volunteering in the hopes 
of securing committee chairs 
for next year, and increasing 
overall participation.  We are 
working on rolling out a pro-
gram for 2018-2019 which we 
may simply call, “Engage.” 

Other:  We have learned this 
year that many committees 
have been operating without 
any actual PTCA oversight for 
many years, and have been 
working diligently to change 
that. 


